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 As the New Year approaches, borrowers can take heart 
that interest rates remain stable for now. And while it's too 
early to say what may happen to rates next year, this is 
indeed positive news as we enter the expensive festive 
season. 
 

Keeping costs down is important to each and every 
property owner, so we hope you found this issue's co-
ownership feature interesting if you're looking to break into 
the property market or thinking about purchasing an 
investment property. 
 

And for those looking for a sea or tree change - and with an 
eye for investment - we also gave the low-down on how to 
go about buying your holiday home.  
 

Finally, for those of you who are preparing for retirement 
we looked at how you can unlock your property's equity 
with a reverse mortgage and free-up cash flow. 
 

Whether you're looking for mortgage advice or would like to 
chat through property investment feel free to give me a call 
to discuss your finance options. 
 

Have a very merry Christmas and a safe, happy New Year. 
Gus Martonhelyi 
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